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 Senator Elizabeth Warren 

U.S. Senator Elizabeth Warren met with city leaders on Monday, April 
11, 2016, to discuss a range of issues from affordable housing to trans-
portation improvements.  Senator Warren visited GLCAC for discus-
sions about the organization’s services; its successes and what re-
sources it needed to help continue serving residents.  The GLCAC’s 
Head Start program was among the many successes highlighted with 
the senator. During Senator Warren’s visit, she met with Santa Pimentel 
(PC Assistant Secretary) and Franklin Miguel (PC Chairperson) who 
both expressed great enthusiasm for the opportunity to meet with her. 
Senator Warren read, Drummer Hoff to the Head Start children and 
talked about what her role is as a Massachusetts Senator. 

ERSEA 

The HS staff participated in an     
ERSEA Training from April 25th & 
26th. Family Support Services staff  
participated in this training, provided 
by Deborah Ross, Director of Train-
ing & Technical Services at HS Uni-
versity. This training assured that 
staff would follow regulations more 
efficiently and still provide the pro-
gram with the skills and resources 
that are beneficial to families.  

Earth Day, Comcast Cares 
Day 

Comcast Cares Day took place on 
Saturday, April 30th, as a way to 
improve about 100 community 
sites.  Groundwork Lawrence a 
nonprofit organization, turned out 
to beautify neighborhoods, spruce 
up schools, plant trees, stock food 
banks, and much more.  We 
would like thank Policy Council 
members: Carmen Nieves, Ivana 
Ramirez, Elizabeth Balderas, San-
ta Pimentel and Solangie Tejada 
for participating.  



 

Quote of the Month 

 
"The more that you read, 
the more things you will 

know. The more you learn, 
the more places you'll go!" 

 

-- Dr. Seuss 

If you would like to share any pertinent information through the Monthly Newsletter, please email: 
agrullon@glcac.org.  If sending photos, please ensure that children in the photos have a photo release form 
signed by their parent in their file.    All photos send via email, must be in a jpeg form.  Thank you! 
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WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Serenade 

Head Start Classroom #1, visited the 
Administration Office on April 11, 
2016. A special thank you to Hoa Tran 
and Yenmy Dominguez and the chil-
dren for a wonderful performance.  

Dr. John Toro, Faculty 
Physician at GLFHC 

Kelty Fitzgibbons & 
Kristin Merino, Haver-
hill High School stu-
dents 

Evelyn Friedman, Exec-
utive Director for 
GLCAC 

Eileen Bernal, Chief of 
Staff for Daniel Rivera, 
Mayor of Lawrence 
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PARENT ENGAGEMENT  


